
 

 

 

OPERATIONS DIRECTOR 

Location: Monrovia, Liberia 

Contract: If national, open ended, if global 2 year FTC 

Salary and Benefits: Competitive Package  
  
Oxfam Purpose 
 
To work with others to find lasting solutions to poverty and suffering. 
 
Country Purpose 
 
In 2020, Liberian women and men have an equal, sustained, representative and equitable 
dialogue with each other and the State on strategies to redress inequalities, which will as a means 
reduce poverty. 

Oxfam in Liberia believes in and work towards a gender-focused active citizenship movement as 
the basis for the development of a Liberia that is just, equitable, inclusive and has the basis for 
development and growth. 

To that end, Oxfam in Liberia believes that it is crucial that civil society has a voice that is built on 
gender justice. We believe that a strong and empowered social movement that is representative 
of the voices of women as much as that of men, of male and female youths as much as that of 
their elders, that recognizes the diversity of the population and their needs will contribute to a 
Liberia with an improved quality of life characterized by active citizenship, equitable and 
sustainable development in a just and inclusive society, Oxfam’ vision for Liberia. In 
conjunction with this, and in alliance with civil society, we will continue supporting the government 
in the development of systems that contribute to the vision. 
 
Dimensions 
 
We are looking to recruit an experienced candidate to provide professional, business focused 
skills in Finance, HR, IT and Logistics. Have ability to deliver proactive solutions based 
approaches for resolving issues and ensuring that the operational business requirements are 
effectively managed to deliver organisational results, and support the achievement of program 
outcomes. 

The role will:   

Provide strategic direction and expert business advice to the Country Director and Oxfam in 
Liberia program. Provide overall management and co-ordination for all aspects of program 
support, this will include overseeing the work of the Human Resources, Finance, IT and logistic 
teams both at country and field levels. Manage business processes and ensure compliance with 



local law, accepted business standards and Oxfam corporate policy. Lead on and support 
program in assessments and building financial and logistics management capacity of partners. 

The person will:  

To achieve this, you will need to have previous proven ability to interpret financial procedures and 
standards and put them into practice and influence others in their implementation. Excellent 
analytical and critical thinking ability and experience of high-level strategic discussions.  Proven 
knowledge of computerised systems and demonstrable experience of working with computerised 
accounting packages and spreadsheets. Good leadership skills, excellent communication skills, 
interpersonal skills and able to work as part of a dispersed, multi-disciplined, multi-cultural team. 
Self-management including, ability to prioritise own workload and work independently and 
commitment to meet deadlines. A good working knowledge of the labour law in Liberia, and 
experience in implementing and overseeing the implementation of a wide range of HR policies and 
procedures, including the disciplinary code.  
 
 
Desirable:   

• Knowledge and/or experience of an Oxfam financial system 

• International experience 
 
This is an opportunity for an exceptional, dedicated, and highly motivated professional, with a 
strong commitment to Oxfam's values and beliefs. If you believe you are the candidate we are 
looking for, please download the full job description from this link   http://bit.ly/1scuJb9    and 
submit your application online and/or send to  LiberiaOGBrecruitment@oxfam.org.uk. using the 
job reference number INT3867  
 

Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 
 
 

Closing date:  26th October 2017 
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